
 

Parent Teacher Meeting 

August 17, 2024 

“Together we may give our children the roots to grow and the wings 
to fly.” 

 
The Parent-Teacher Meeting is a great opportunity for a parent and teacher to develop a 
healthy and strong relationship for the holistic development of a child. 
 
On August 17, 2024, APS Mundra held an efficacious Parent-Teacher Meeting for 
students of Grades Nursery to class XII. The meeting took place from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 
a.m. and addressed several key points. There was discussion on: 

• Student’s academic performance 
• Discipline in classroom 
• Attendance 

 
Parent’s queries regarding students’ academics were effectively responded by the 
teachers and coordinators. Parents also gave their feedback for students’ improvement 
and academic progress.  
 
The meeting provided a clear understanding of goals and priorities. It allowed 
constructive feedback and ideas. It also addressed and resolved the ongoing challenges 
of the class. It gave an opportunity to build healthy relationships with each other.  
 
Under the guidance of Ms. Meeta Jadeja (Director cum officiating principal) and Dr. Renu 
Patidar (Vice Principal, APS) the smooth transaction of meeting was experienced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


